
UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

WAR RELOCATION AUTHORITY 
WASHINGTON 

506 Barr Building 
910 17th St.,, P. l:. 
June 30,, 1944 

Mr. Duncan Mills 
Project Director 
Colorado River Relocation Center 

oston, Arizona 

Attention: Mr. Dallas C. McLaren 
High School Principal 

Dear Mr. McLaren: 

We have received in the ·ashington off:ce the 

first copy of your ttEl Curriente. n 

pleased vd th it, and Dr. VanBuskirk would like very 

muoh to have copies of the various issues as they are 

released. She feels that they will be of value to her 

in her VIFA work • 
• 

Sine rely 

71t.bu 
J:. E. VIL S 
Education Adviser 

• 


